MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF THE INSTITUTE FOR CONSTRUCTION OF CANTON SARAJEVO

07.03.2019 09:15



A meeting with representatives of the Institute for Construction of Canton Sarajevo was held in premises of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs on 6 March 2019. Delegation of the Institute was led by Director Mr. Mirza Hulusić, and behalf of the Federal Geodetic Administration were Director, Mr. Željko Obradović, Assistant Director for Geoinformatics' Mr. Nedžad Pašalić and Expert Advisor in Geoinformatics' Sector, Mr. Denis Tabučić.

During this meeting it was discussed about possibilities of cooperation regarding IT system for making, maintenance, distribution and data storage of cadastre of communal devices.